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Subject: Inspection fio. 50-219/81-14 niih8
This refers to your letter dated September 21, 1981, in msponse to our
letter dated August 21, 1981.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions
documented in your letter. These actions will be examined during a future
inspection of your licensed program.

Based on an October 30, 1981 conversation between Mr. ft. Laggart of your staff
and ifr. J. Thomas of this office regarding modification of containment spray
pump compartment doors, we understand that this modification will be completed
during the next refueling outage. Should our understanding be incorrect,
please notify this office in writing within 30 days.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
A L"al Signe3 3 ;8-
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R. R. Keimig, Chief
Projects Branch #2, Div sion of
Resident and Project Inspection
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M. Laggart, Licensing Supervisor
J. Knubel, MIR Licensing !!anager
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